
From: Katrina Sataki  
Date: Friday, 23 August 2024 at 21:08 
To: Alejandra Reynoso Barral  
 
Cc: Bart Boswinkel  
Subject: [Ext] Fwd: Resignation Letter 
 
 
Dear Alejandra, 
 
Please see below the letter I just sent to the Chair of the ICANN Board. I have decided to 
step down from the ICANN Board, effective immediately.  Due to personal reasons, I 
should allow a new board member selected from the ccNSO to take my seat. I 
wholeheartedly thank you, everyone on the Council and our ccNSO community, for all 
the incredible support I have felt all these years! I remain available to ensure a smooth 
transition and hope to be able to contribute to the work of the ccNSO in the future. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
]{atrina 
 
P.S. Please use my private email address  
 

 

 

 

 

  



---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Katrina Sataki  
Date: Fri, Aug 23, 2024 at 9:58 PM 
Subject: Resignation Letter 
To: Tripti Sinha  
Cc: ICANN Board, John Jeffrey  
 
23 August 2024 
  
To: Tripti Sinha, ICANN Board of Directors, Chair 
  
Cc: Members of the ICANN Board of Directors 
      John Jeffrey, ICANN General Counsel and Secretary 
  
  
Dear Tripti: 
  
I am writing to hand in my resignation as a member of the Board of Directors at ICANN, 
effective immediately for personal reasons. After careful consideration I regretfully see no 
other option and need to step down to allow another nominee from the ccNSO to fully 
commit to this work.  
  
I would like to express my sincerest appreciation for being allowed to serve on the ICANN 
Board. It has been one of the most valuable experiences in my professional life, and I am 
honoured to have been a part of the fantastic team of dedicated individuals of the Board 
members and staff.  I was happy to serve the ICANN community and am proud of what we 
have accomplished during my tenure, and you will accomplish in the years to come. 
  
I deeply apologise to the ccNSO community for my sudden departure, without providing a 
longer period to select another Board member and transition. I am confident that the ccNSO 
will select the best candidate to join the Board as soon as possible, and am committed to 
helping with a smooth transition.  
  
Kindest regards 
  
 
Katrina Sataki 
  
 


